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Year 6 SATs Information Session – Tuesday 20th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a SATs information session on Tuesday 20th March 2018.   

The purpose of the evening is to inform you about the format the SATs will take and to 

provide guidance about the way in which you can help and support your children at home.  

The evening will cover all of the English and Maths tests that your child will be undertaking.  

As you are probably aware, the tests are different to previous years so this is an ideal 

opportunity for you to find out about the changes that have been implemented.   

There will be two sessions available on the day.  The first session, which the Year 6 children 

will also be attending, will run from 2.30-3.00pm and the second session will run from 6.00-

6.30pm.   

If you would like to attend, please fill in and return the form below.   

We really hope to see you there.   

Yours sincerely 

 

J Wightman 
Headteacher 
 

 



SUNDON PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Wednesday 14th March  2018 

 
Year 6 SATs Information Session – Tuesday 20th March 2018 

Child’s Name:………………………………………………………….Class:…………………. 
 
Please indicate the number of visitors that will be attending the SATs information session.   
  
 

 
visitors  
 

Please indicate the session that you would like to attend.   
 
 
2.30-3.00pm                                       6.00-6.30pm 

 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………….Date:……………………. 
Parent/Carer 
 

 


